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The International Auditing and Assurance Standards Board (IAASB) recently issued the proposed International Standard on Auditing (ISA) 315 (Revised), Identifying and Assessing the Risks of Material Misstatement (ED-ISA 315 (Revised)), for public comment.
To that end, the IAASB will be hosting a 90-minute webinar where the IAASB chair of the ED-ISA 315 (Revised) Task Force, will explain the key revisions to the auditor's risk assessment procedures, as introduced through ED-ISA 315 (Revised).
Details of the webinar are as follows:
· Date: 8 August 2018
· Time: 13:00pm-14:30pm SAST

[bookmark: _GoBack]Registration for the IAASB webinar
Registered auditors and other interested parties are encouraged to register for the IAASB webinar at https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/900067207895807234.

A copy of ED-ISA 315 (Revised) is available in PDF format and may be downloaded from the exposure draft page of the IRBA website. Should you have any other queries or experience any technical difficulties in downloading the document, please do not hesitate to email the Standards Department.



Imran Vanker
Director: Standards

About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.



